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General Information About This Document 

For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in Braille, in large 
print, on audiocassette, or on computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, 
please call or write to Department of Transportation, Attn:  Brian Liu, Caltrans Division of 
Environmental Analysis, Specialist Branch, Caltrans District 12, 1750 East 4th Street, Suite 100, 
Santa Ana, CA 92705; (657) 328-6000 (Voice), or use the California Relay Service 1 (800) 735-
2929 (TTY), 1 (800) 735-2929 (Voice) or 711. 
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